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AUGUST 20, 2018 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 32/18 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
AMERICAN CLUB LOSS PREVENTION: ILLUSTRATED (COMIC) BOOKLETS NOW IN 
NEW AND TRADITIONAL MANDARIN 
 
Your Managers are pleased to report that the Club’s illustrated booklets on a range of loss 
prevention subjects – which adopt a comic book format – have now all been translated into 
both new and traditional Mandarin.  Access to the booklets in English, new and traditional 
Mandarin can be found at: 
 

https://www.american-club.com/page/comics 
 
Inquiries regarding the Club’s booklets should be directed to Ms. Danielle Centeno, Assistant 
Vice President – Loss Prevention & Survey Compliance, at danielle.centeno@american-
club.com or Dr. William Moore, Senior Vice President at 
william.moore@americanclub.com. 
 
Members are also reminded that the Club’s loss prevention posters are also now in new 
and traditional Mandarin, as earlier notified in Circular No. 24/18 of June 25, 2018. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
    THE AMERICAN CLUB 
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